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Abstract: Since the reform and opening up, the economic environment of our country has 
undergone earth-shaking changes, and the economic reform and opening to the outside world have 
caused a large-scale institutional revolution, in which the reform of the economic management 
system is particularly striking. Starting from the framework of "reform and opening-up-system 
change-economic management law ", the economic management of our government has gradually 
changed from" policy-oriented "to" law-based ", paying more attention to long-term benefits. This 
paper briefly expounds the system revolution course of government management economy, 
analyzes the system revolution achievement of government management economy, and probes 
deeply into the system revolution development of government management economy. 

1. Introduction 
In the process of economic development, there is a close relationship between government 

management and economic convergence, and the degree of intervention in economic management 
is different in different regions because of their economic environment and different development 
level. In some cities, the right of government to allocate resources is greatly restricted, the market 
resource allocation is dominant, and the government allocation of resources in some cities is weakly 
binding, and the government management efficiency is low, which leads to some differences 
between the economic development of different regions. In order to promote the development of the 
system revolution of government management economy, we must give full play to the decisive role 
of the market, correctly handle the relationship between government management and market 
regulation and control, and promote the healthy and stable development of our economy. 

 

Figure 1 The revolutionary achievements of the government's economic management system: urban 
construction and development 

2. The Institutional Revolution of Government Managing Economy  
Since the reform and opening up, by the late 1970s During the period, the more prominent form 

of economic management at that time was "urban and rural dual structure ", mainly from the rural 
areas, after obtaining the results of economic management reform in rural areas, the economic 
management reform of urban areas began in 1984. In the 40 years of reform and opening up, the 
urban economic management reform and the rural economic management reform were carried out 
alternately, which constantly adjusted the distribution of rights and interests, and led to the reform 
of economic management system in many fields, such as finance, taxation and finance [1]. 
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From the point of view of distribution relationship, the economic management behavior of our 
government starts from the rural area, which involves the reform of the rural agricultural tax system. 
At that time, the implementation of the "co-production contract responsibility system "(figure 2), 
the" responsibility "into the distribution, and the institutional focus on how farmers pay taxes to the 
state, tax obligations, this institutional change is mainly aimed at the reform of the distribution 
system, promote the development of China's distribution system and the change of property rights 
system. 

 

Figure 2 Reform of rural collective property right system - contracting responsibility system 
From the perspective of "state-owned enterprise reform "(as shown in figure 3), the main core of 

it is the tripartite benefit distribution of" state-collector-individual ", and it is also started from the 
distribution relationship, in order to be able to adjust the main body through the change of 
distribution system and form a new institutional change. 

 

Figure 3 Record of the SOE reform conference 
In the course of the "state-owned enterprise reform" mentioned above, with the deepening 

development of the reform of the urban distribution system, the property right consciousness of all 
kinds of subjects is strengthened day by day, our government has launched the exploration of 
strengthening the reform of the property right system, and has gradually formed a diversified and 
multi-level property right structure, which provides the basic conditions for the establishment and 
development of the more market economy system. The reform and adjustment of the early 
distribution system has promoted the reform of the property right system at a deeper level, 
influenced the reform course of the government management economic system, provided the basic 
form and path for the formulation reform under the background of market economy, and laid the 
foundation for the institutional change in the field of economic law [2]. 

From the analysis of the different development stages of the institutional change of government 
management economy, in the process of the planned economy leading to the market economy, all 
kinds of economic reform pay more attention to the adjustment of the distribution relationship, and 
the "distribution-property type" has a prominent influence. After carrying out the market economy 
system clearly, the government of our country puts forward the idea of "multi-ownership economy, 
multi-distribution mode coexisting" by modifying the present house, causing the institutional 
change and carrying out the reform of government management economy in an all-round way. 

In the process of the institutional revolution of government management economy, the 
distribution system is becoming more and more diversified, the influencing factors of market 
economy are increasing, and the social resource allocation has gradually formed the mode of 
"giving priority to market distribution ", which has greatly reduced the responsibility of resource 
allocation in the economic management of our country. 

3. Institutional Revolutionary Achievements of the Government in Managing the Economy  
The results of the institutional revolution in government management of the economy can be 

viewed in three ways, from the point of view of the objective and function of the institutional 
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revolution, the economic management system formed in the process of reform can be divided into 
two categories, one is the long-term development of the safeguard system, the other is the 
regulatory system to promote short-term economic growth. The short-term system can improve the 
efficiency of economic operation and promote economic development in the short term, and the 
long-term system can ensure the stability of economic development. At present, our country 
implements the development mode of "short-term promotion" and "long-term guarantee" [3]. 

With regard to the "long-term security" type of economic management system, especially in the 
context of market economy, promoting fair competition and realizing fair distribution, a long-term 
security system is needed. 

In the course and achievements of the institutional revolution of government management 
economy, the reform mode of "distribution-property-property-distribution" and "property-property-
distribution-type" system has been formed before and after the implementation of the market 
economy system, respectively. 

4. Institutional Revolution in Government's Economic Management  
First of all, under the background of the institutional revolution of government management 

economy, we should give full play to the decisive role of market economy system. In the period 
after the reform and opening up, our country implements the "two-track system" market emergency 
mode, that is, to the uncompetitive state-owned enterprise memory subsidy and support, open part 
of the market, form a small-scale competition situation. However, this kind of insufficient 
competition will cause the problem of home, affect the market price change, and even appear the 
situation of state-owned enterprises losing money to operate, which is not conducive to the growth 
of our national economy. Therefore, under the results of the institutional revolution of the original 
economic management, the government should appropriately reduce the intervention of the micro 
economy, give full play to the function of the independent allocation of market resources, and 
realize the economic management function of the government. 

Secondly, we should correctly guide the trend of economic development. Under the background 
of modern society, there are many influential factors in the market economy system, and the rapid 
development of science and technology has formed a variety of different economic forms, such as 
"sharing economy" and "Internet economy ", which have effectively promoted the increase of the 
market transaction quota in our country, expanded the scale of financing transaction and become an 
important part of our national economy. At this time, our government should adhere to the system 
revolutionary spirit of managing the economy, properly guide, ensure that the standard and 
development pay equal attention to, give full play to the government's service, supervision and 
management functions for the economy, and promote the healthy development of the modern social 
market economy in our country. The government should strengthen the building of mechanisms and 
mobilize all sectors of society, such as: enterprises, economic management associations, academic 
and research organizations and relevant departments, establish cooperative mechanisms according 
to law, strengthen contacts among all parties, form rational management, and guide a healthier, 
more scientific and more orderly economic development [4]. 

Thirdly, we should optimize the administrative operation mechanism of the government and 
transform the economic management function of the government. On the one hand, the government 
should sort out the government power in economic management, form a list, and clearly propose the 
boundary of power. Under the background of the new period, the government should pay more 
attention to the market operation supervision and management and macro-control means of 
economic development, adjust the relevant policies and regulations according to the market 
development situation, and cancel the relevant policies which do not accord with the decisive role 
of the market. On the other hand, we should establish a perfect detail of government responsibility, 
clearly put forward the responsibility, rights and obligations of the government in economic 
management, ensure that the government departments can effectively fulfill their own 
responsibilities and effectively supervise the market economy. 

Finally, we should actively change the government assessment mechanism. The assessment 
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mechanism is the main direction for the government staff to carry out all the work behavior, and it 
plays an important role in exerting the government function. Under the background of the new 
period, the government should adhere to the concepts of "energy saving "," environmental 
protection "," green "," health" and "sustainable" development, pay attention to the quality of 
economic development, coordinate the relationship between economic development and ecological 
stability, change the contents of the assessment mechanism, and put forward more evaluation 
indicators that pay attention to ecological balance and people's livelihood issues, so as to provide 
support for the healthy and sustainable development of our economy. 

5. Conclusion 
To sum up, reviewing the development course of the institutional revolution of our government's 

economic management, the introduction and implementation of various economic management 
systems have made great contributions to the stable and rapid development of our national economy. 
In order to further promote the development of the national economy through the government's 
management economic system in the new era, it is necessary to take part in the operation of the 
market economy through the way of guidance, encouragement and support, optimize the 
administrative operation mechanism, transform the economic management function of the 
government, and give full play to the important value of the government in the economic 
development. 
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